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Please make climate change a priority for the state of Oregon.  We must start now to reduce emissions.
 There are so many things we can do: get off of fossil fuels and use alternative energy, allocate money to
mass transit, begin to educate about climate change.
Sincerely,  Lorraine Heller. Portland
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